
 

From: Jeffrey Borstell <jeffrey@jborstell.com> 

To: mkrepelka@town.arlington.ma.us 

Date: Mon, 10 Sep 2018 16:18:13 -0400 

Subject: 17 Aerial St Arlington MA 

  

Ms. Krepelka, 

  

I will be speaking on Wednesday night regarding the financial stress the 

fight between National Grid and the Town of Arlington has been causing me. My 

new business started in 2018 has been haulted due to this dispute that I am 

stuck in the middle of.  

  

You can reach me at 978.502.8045. 

  

Kind Regards, 

  

  

Jeffrey P. Borstell 

  

 


